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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached a copy of the Policy Recommendations of the NATO 
Parliamentary Assembly adopted during its Fiftieth Annual Session in Venice, Italy, 
in November 2004.  I would ask you to distribute these documents to all members of 
your delegation (Standing Committee members included).

I would be grateful if you could also distribute these Policy Recommendations to the 
appropriate governmental and parliamentary authorities in your country (Foreign 
Affairs and Defence Ministers, Leaders or Speakers of Parliaments and Heads of 
parliamentary Defence and Foreign Affairs Committees).

As you know, the 2004 Policy Recommendations are also available on the Assembly 
website, www.nato-pa.int.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter,

Yours sincerely,

David Hobbs
Deputy Secretary General
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